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A Note from Mr Stoyles

A warm welcome back to everyone. We hope that you all had an enjoyable half term
break. This week we were pleased to begin serving hot meals cooked from our kitchen
to the children in school. Transporting, packaging, serving the meals hot, and on time,
was always going to prove a logistical challenge but this is something we are proud to
have accomplished without any major issues. Across four days, the school served
approximately 240 meals that were delivered to class bubbles. Usually, the children
would choose their dessert when collecting their food but this choice now needs to be
made through Parent Pay. Please choose only one option for dessert and ensure that
the lunch order is made, at the latest, the evening before the lunch is served. This is
because meal lists are delivered to the kitchen first thing in the morning.

The school PTFA meeting took place via Zoom on Tuesday, where discussions were
centred around how the group can continue to support the school by providing a
number of enriching experiences for the children moving into the Christmas period.
Aware of restrictions in place, there were lots of ideas around how traditional events
and activities could be adapted to suit current guidance. These plans will be published
in the newsletter next week.

Further guidance for schools based on national restrictions were released on
Wednesday (click here for guidance). In summary, relating to Ladock school:

. The day-to-day timings and general provision in school remains unchanged.

. Children categorised as clinically extremely vulnerable will receive a letter from
their doctor advising them on school attendance.

. Schools should continue to restrict visits to those that are absolutely necessary

. Schools are able to work with external sports coaches for curricular activities
when it is safe to do so.

Ladock School Vision & Values

Loving, learning, achieving together
Forgiveness, Trust, Compassion, Perseverance, Respect & Truth.



https://www.gov.uk/guidance/education-and-childcare-settings-new-national-restrictions-from-5-november-2020?utm_source=7427a8d7-6fbd-4315-b29f-2c648cfb91a1&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=govuk-notifications&utm_content=immediate#ooss

A Note from Mr Stoyles

During lockdown, we felt that we had an accurate picture around the home availability
of devices for children to access home learning through Class Dojo. The school
personally delivered nine Chromebooks for those who didn’t have access. We would
now like to update this list and would be grateful if you could inform the school, via the
link below, if your child will not have access to a device in the event of a school closure.

Click Here

Hope that you all have a good weekend.

Messages sent to families Useful Links

Click Here for Blaise Class Homework

Click Here for Ladoca Class Homework

Click Here for Keyne Class Homework

Request for school to administer mediation
Click Here

Leave of absence during term time request

Click Here

Truro Primestock Show

‘Fatstock Christmas Show’

The Committee have had to make the extremely difficult decision to cancel this year’s
show due to Covid-19. We very much hope to be back next year with an amazing
show and look forward to seeing you then.

Planned date of next show - 1st December 2021

Ladock School Vision & Values

Loving, learning, achieving together

Forgiveness, Trust, Compassion, Perseverance, Respect & Truth.



https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=dY85Aa4vAk6ZJoMu7AMgNjxX7iAmQChIs-nSybFhnwFURUFXM1NENlZXTTJUUkRHMzRNRkRONjJQRy4u
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1UM6Jvy5BwQ-VAjhUX8du_XyR-3slZIDw/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1JvVYY0tJ8YVB53OgJn4E5l3258dp8OKL/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/13l1dOnSAcIhbl7GP7i1ajpX-76mJiweF?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/12Tp_voGEMHqqK-fSu7cFnSwhu81ZRktb/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1SZIFFa21Odc1yNRmzD8iuPc-4secwu7D/view?usp=sharing

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK

Blaise: vy Ladoca: Evie

Keyne: Harvey Cuby: Finley

A
3 Special Achievements
St Cuby: Ned, & Ronnie
St Keyne: Theo, Tahlia & Anastasia
Ladoca: Mollie & Maxx

%StBlalse. Elsw, Hayden & Dougal

Parent Pay booklng of Iunches and wraparound clubs

As a reminder, please see the guidance for booking meals and wraparound sessions.
Click here

2020/21 term dates & Inset Days
End of Autumn term—Christmas break—18th Dec
Start of Spring term 1—4 Jan 2021
End of Spring term 1—12 Feb 2021
Start of Spring term 2—22 Feb 2021
End of Spring term 2—Easter Break—Weds 31 Mar 2021
Inset Day—Thur 1st April 2021
Start of Summer term 1—19 Apr 2021
Bank Holiday—Mon 3 May
End of Summer term 1—28 May 2021
Start of Summer term 2—7 June 2021
Inset day—Fri 11 June 2021
End of Summer term—23rd July 2021

Weekly Attendance for week ending 23rd October 2020 - 98.87%

St Cuby 98.94% St Keyne 100%
St Ladoca 98.71% St Blaise 97.81%

The Government advises that attendance should not fall below 96%


https://www.parentpay.com/DOCH/school-support/index.html@page_id=9265.html

Christmas Cards

You will have received your child’s Christmas card design for you to
order should you wish. Instructions with a web link and your child’s
unique PIN code for ordering are on the cards.

The deadline for ordering cards is 14th November

Following this date it takes up to around 2 weeks to print and pack
your products for dispatch.

All drawings can be viewed by clicking the link below:

Click Here

The page is unique to Ladock and is split into class/year group, for
privacy reasons drawings are not attributed to a given child, however
you may still enjoy reviewing all of the drawings.

Starting School—September 2021

Applying for a place in a reception class for children born between
1st September 2016 and 31st August 2017

The deadline for applications is 15th January 2021

Applications may be made via website and application form: www.cornwall. gov.uk/
admissions

Email: schooladmissions@cornwall.gov.uk
Post: School Admissions Team, County Hall, Truro, TR1 3AY

Telephone: 0300 1234 101

Attending a nursery or pre-school

You will need to apply even if your child attends a school’s nursery or pre-school class.
Please note that if a school is oversubscribed the fact that a child attends a school’s
nursery or pre-school, or a local nursery or pre-school, does not automatically guarantee
a place at that school. The school’s oversubscription criteria will be used to allocate plac-

If you need help with your application you can contact the Family Information
Service on 0800 587 8191.



http://www.school-fundraising.co.uk/christmas-cards-for-schools/?ID=GPJTHCTZD

Royal British Legion Poppy merchandise

This year we are adapting the process for purchasing remembrance merchandise. We
have received a sealed box from the Royal British Legion with the items listed below.

W. s

Payment for the items will need to be ordered and paid for
via your Parent Pay account—choose 'pay for other items’
on the yellow bar and scroll down to find the items.

Cash cannot be accepted at school

If you have not activated your account yet, please ask Jane who can supply you with log
in details. There are 3 separate payment items on Parent pay to choose from, for the
sop items you will need to specify which one you want.

Once your child has purchased their item, they will be handed to them by their class
Teaching Assistant for them to be placed directly into their bag to bring home. Each
class will have a selection of colours for children to choose from.

Celtic Cross Education Initial Teacher Training School Direct
Open Information Sessions

Have you thought about training to be a teacher?
Already have a degree or currently working on one and considering teaching for the future?
Want to stay local or within our Trust?

Then why not find out more about the School Direct process for teacher training offered by CCE in con-
junction with Plymouth Marjon University.

Join us on one of our Open Information Sessions and find out what the process entails and what CCE
can offer.

The sessions are on:

Monday 28™ September 2020 - 3.30 - 4.30pm

Thursday 22" October 2020 - 5.00 - 6.00pm
Tuesday 17" November 2020 - 10.30 - 11.30am
Wednesday 9" December 2020 - 6.30 - 7.30pm

Friday 22" January 2021 - 3.30 - 4.30pm
Thursday 25" February 2021 - 5.00 - 6.00pm
If you are interested in joining one of our Zoom Information sessions, please email:

ITT@celticcross.education

stating which session, you would like to join. We look forward to meeting you.


mailto:ITT@celticcross.education
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https://www.parentpay.com/DOCH/school-support/index.html@page_id=9265.html/LAD-Server1/chris.stoyles$/Documents/Covid%2019%20Risk%20Assessments
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=dY85Aa4vAk6ZJoMu7AMgNsoZAh65wZ9BmyqFDGjrVLNUNUVWUFZFSDZGS1YxSkFXVjJIWkdLVkE3VC4u
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on The Run Raise festive cheer in
yvour Christmas gear!
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Sign up free today December 2020

www.chsw.org.uk/santas
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